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Attn: Nancy Marconi, Acting Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2020-0293 Enbridge St. Laurent Pipeline Leave to Construct Application  

 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 5, on January 17, 2022, the School Energy Coalition (SEC), in 
collaboration with intervenor City of Ottawa and Pollution Probe (collectively, the “Sponsors”), 
submitted factual documentary evidence provided by Mr. Michael Fletcher, City of Ottawa, and Mr. 
Daniel Dicaire, Ottawa Community Housing (OCH). 
 
Also pursuant to Procedural Order No. 5, a transcribed technical conference is scheduled on March 
4, 2022 for the purpose of clarifying any matters arising from the responses to all interrogatories in the 
proceeding. Sponsors are required to make witnesses available for questioning at the technical 
conference. In anticipation of the technical conference, please find enclosed CVs of witnesses. 
 
Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 
 
 
 
 
Fred Zheng 
 
cc:    Michael Fletcher(by email) 

Daniel Dicaire (by email) 
Ted Doherty, SEC (by email) 
Interested Parties (by email) 
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